
South Coast Orchid Society 

Summary of May, 1955 meeting as published in Orchid Digest 
 

Our speaker was Joseph R. Hampton, whose subject was “Yellow Cattleyas.”  Mr. 

Hampton believes that the addition of more Brassavola digbyana blood in yellow crosses will 

help to eliminate most of the crippling which is found in some of the yellow hybrids.  He showed 

slides of many of the fine yellow parents and some of their outstanding progeny.  The plant 

forum was conducted by Mr. A. M. Thompson and Mr. Morris Holmquist. 
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